
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Jenny Redmond"
Subject: your comments in case 2018-00321 - Western Lewis-Rectorville Water and Gas District rates
Date: Friday, October 12, 2018 4:51:00 PM

Dear Ms. & Mr. Redmond:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of the Western Lewis-Rectorville  Water and Gas
District for an adjustment in its base rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2018-00321. It would be helpful if you
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The documents in this case are available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?
case=2018-00321.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Jenny Redmond [  
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 11:02 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case Related Question
 
I’d like to register a complaint for case 807 KAR 5:076 which is asking for a 35% rate
hike for customers of Western Lewis Rectorville Water and Gas District. This is an
extremely high rate hike in comparison to the income increases received by those in
the effected area. Please consider this when reviewing this request.
Thanks for your consideration,
Paul & Jenny Redmond
8706 Mason Lewis Rd
Maysville, KY 41056
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*Lyn Rhonemus
Jeffrey D Newman CPA LLC
522 E. Main Street
West Union, OHIO  45693

*Western Lewis-Rectorville Water and Gas District
8044 KY 3161
Maysville, KY  41056-9344




